
‘MAHADAN’ BLOOD DONATION CAMP 

AT TGPCA 

Tulsiramji Gaikwad-Patil College of 

Architecture, Rotract Club organised a Blood 

Donation Camp under 'MAHADAN' a Mega 

Blood Donation Campaign initiated by Rotaract 

clubs all over the world to commemorate World 

Rotaract Week. The camp was inaugurated by 

Dr.Mohan Gaikwad,  Chairman of GPG. The 

occasion was graced by the Dr.Prashant Kadu , 

Principal AGPCE and prof. Vandana 

Khante,TGPCA. The faculties and students 

participated in huge numbers.   

 


